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Principal’s Report 

As we draw towards the final weeks of the year, I would like to take the time to reflect on our 
achievements for 2022. We have had a very successful year, under challenging circumstances 
in another year of COVID-19. It is now time for us to celebrate our achievements and thank our 
teachers and community for the partnership we share encouraging our Rosehill PS students to 
be successful learners.  

We will be welcoming some new teachers to our school in 2023, which I will announce in the 
Week 10 Newsletter, which will be the last newsletter of the year.  

Next year we are expecting to have at least 26 classes across K-6. If you are leaving or you 
know of some students who are attending our school next year but are not enrolled, please 
inform us immediately. Numbers of students determine the school staffing of teachers and if we 
lose students without notice or gain students unexpectedly, it ripples through the school. It can 
be as simple as one student and we could go up or down a class. To assist with the planning of 
classes for 2023, if your child will not be returning to Rosehill PS, or will be returning late next 
year, please complete the appropriate digital form on the School App. Either form is to be 
completed and submitted by parents by Friday, 9 December 2022. If the form is not returned, 
we will assume that your child is returning. You could lose your enrolment if you are absent 
without notice.  

We look forward to great learning showcases as the year comes to an end - so please stay 
informed and ready to share these occasions as much as COVID-19 permits. It is anticipated 
that we will commence Day 1 of 2023 in our new classes. Have a great end of the term, the 
countdown is on.  

It has been a pleasure serving as Principal this year and I am really looking forward to 2023.  

 

Mr D’Amore  
Principal 

Deputy Principal 

Lost Property:  

We have a huge amount of lost property located opposite to the 
library building. Please ensure you check this for any of your 
child’s belongings before the end of term. Please make sure that 
all your children’s belongings are CLEARLY labelled with their 
name and class to assist in them being promptly returned. 
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Special Events: 

As the year draws to a close there are several special 
events occurring at RPS. Please keep an eye on the school 
app for all the relevant information. 

 

 

Late Return in 2023: 

During this time of year many of our families travel overseas to visit family over our longest 
school break. Please remember to inform the school if you are leaving before the end of term 
and/or if you will be returning after school begins in 2023. We need to know which children will 
be returning to organise school structures, including classes. If you are finishing up early or 
returning late please fill out all the relevant information on the school app as below. 

                          

Mrs Rafferty, Mrs Cenk and Mrs Lay 
Deputy Principals 

Haya’s Results at the Australian Schools Athletics Championships  

Overall, Haya Dagher had some very pleasing results in all of the races she competed in at 
Nationals.  

In the 12 Year Girls Multiclass she placed 5th and 7th in the 200m and 800m distances 
respectively, breaking an Australian National Record for a T12 athlete in the 200m with a time 
of 39.01. Haya was also selected to run in the NSW relay teams where she collected a Bronze 
medal for the 4x100m 10-12 Year Girls Multiclass Relay and a Silver medal for the 10-12 Year 
Girls Multiclass Medley Relay. Some amazing results over the 5 day event window.  

We wish Haya the best of luck as she continues her athletics journey in high school next year. 
Another huge thank you to all of the parents and students who contributed to Haya's travels to 
Nationals, it was greatly appreciated.  
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School Performance South Primary Schools Public Speaking Competition 
Grand Final  

On the 16th of November, Bani from stage 2 and Kush from stage 3 participated in the Grand 
Final of the School Performance South Primary Schools Public Speaking Competition 
Grand Final at Cronulla South Public School. Both students were outstanding. Bani won her 
stage competition at this Grand Final. This was the culmination of months of practising and 
rehearsing. Congratulations Bani and Kush for representing our school at an elite level. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Miss McCune 
2022 Public Speaking Coordinator 

RPS Community Corner 

Playgroup 

We are glad to have playgroup back this year. It has been great to see our families make the 
most of this platform for the benefit of their kids and to mingle with other members of the 
school community. 
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We will be celebrating Christmas on Tuesday 6 December, from 9.00-10.00am in the school 
hall. This will be our last playgroup gathering for 2022. If you are interested in joining in the 
celebration, please confirm by sending an email to rosehill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au. Please 
note that entry and exit to playgroup will be via the gate nearest to the school hall on Prospect 
Street only. This gate will be closed between 9.15 to 10.00am. 

Parramatta College 

 

We would like to thank Diane Kersten from Parramatta College for all the information and 
support provided to our parents regarding how they can make the most of the training courses 
offered by the college with a view to entering the workforce. 

We hope to see more parents making the most of such information sessions in future. 

Jaya Samtani 
Community Liaison Officer 
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The following is a paid advertisement. The school does not endorse the services or products mentioned. Some providers lease 
spaces in the school, but their services / products are not a part of the operation of the school. The school cannot guarantee the 
quality of any of the services as they are private providers - please deal with them directly.  
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